
 United Nations  S/2017/340 

  

Security Council  
Distr.: General 

18 April 2017 

 

Original: English 

 

17-06284 (E)    200417 

*1706284*  
 

  Report of the Secretary-General concerning the credentials of the 

representative of Kazakhstan on the Security Council  
 

 

 Pursuant to rule 15 of the provisional rules of procedure of the Security 

Council, the Secretary-General wishes to report that he has received a letter dated 

18 April 2017 from the Permanent Representative of Kazakhstan to the United 

Nations stating that Mr. Akan Rakhmetullin, Director General for Multilateral 

Cooperation at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, will represent Kazakhstan at the 

7926th meeting of the Security Council, to be held on 18 April 2017.  

 In the opinion of the Secretary-General, that letter constitutes adequate 

provisional credentials. 

 


